
Medical 
Please be aware how important it is 
that ALL medications; whether they 
are over the counter or prescription 
need to brought into the office to be 
checked in by Ria, our nurse. It is 
very dangerous to carry any kind of 
medication on your person or in your 
bags. When carrying medication in 
your bags, it may fall out; which can 
lead to someone finding it and eating 
it. So if you need to bring in 
medication of any kind, please bring 
it to Ria and get a med receipt.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember to enter the parking 
lot through the Virginia St. entrance 
and exit through the 83rd St. exit. 
Also, please be mindful of your 
speed when driving through the 
parking lot.  

 

COMMUNITY 
HABILITATION 

Please note your outing day.  If you 
need to arrive late or leave early on 
that scheduled outing day, please 
speak with Stacey Shrewsbury or 
Tiffany Cochran to make 
arrangements in advance. 
 

LIFE: MONDAY 
6/6: Library 
6/13: Evan’s Farmers Market 
6/20: Shopping 
6/27: Crown Point Square 
 
STRIDE: TUESDAY 
6/7: Brookdale 
6/14: Washington Park Zoo 
($1.00 and bring a sack 
lunch) 
6/21: No outing/Rain Date 
for Zoo.  
6/28: Marketing 
 
SHINE: WEDNESDAY 
6/1: Library 
6/8: Evan’s Farmers Market 
6/15: Washington Park Zoo 
($1.00 and bring a sack 
lunch) 
6/22: No outing/Rain date for 
the Zoo 
6/29: No Outing 
 
LEAP: THURSDAY 
6/2: Shopping 
6/9: Library 
6/16: Washington Park Zoo 
($1.00 and bring a sack 
lunch) 
6/23: No outing/Rain date for 
Zoo 
6/30: No outing 
 
 

Programming  
This month’s theme is “Cool Fun in the 
Sun”. We will be learning about the 
different tropical areas, like the 
Rainforest, and the many types of plants 
and animals there are within these areas. 
Mark your calendars; we will be taking a 
break from regular programming on 
Friday, July 1st for a Fourth of July 
celebration. Bring your sunscreen. 
 

Growing Piece 
Remember, we have greeting cards for 
sale. They come in assorted packs of 
eight for only six dollars. If you would 
like to purchase a pack of cards you may 
do so at the front desk or you may send in 
your money. Also, please note that the 
classrooms go outside weekly (weather 
permitting) to work in the gardens. The 
classroom schedules are as followed:  
Leap: Monday 
Shine: Tuesday and Thursday 
Stride: Wednesday and Friday 
Please make sure that we are sending in 
sunscreen (with your name on it) and 
dressing accordingly on these days.  

 
Family Meeting 

Please join us for our annual family 
meeting on June 15th from 5:30pm until 
6:30pm.We will be talking about what’s 
happening here at program, as well as we 
will be talking about the Growing Piece, 
and we want your feedback!  

 
Family Picnic 

Our family picnic will be on Friday June 
24th from 2-5pm. All clients will need to 
be picked up at the normal 3pm time; 
however if family or caregivers want to 
stay with the client until 5pm to enjoy the 
festivities, they are more than welcome! 
RSVP by Friday, June 17th and please 
bring a side dish and chairs.  
 

We are closing at 2 pm on 
Friday June 10th, due to our 

Innovations Company Meeting. 
Please make sure that whoever is 

picking up that day is on time. 
Our Innovation’s transportation 
will be leaving at 2pm that day 
as well. Also, we will be closed 

July 4th, 5th, and 6th. 


